
 

BLOOD DONATION CAMP 
 

Date: 22.08.2019        Timing: 2.30 pm 

Venue: Cobb Hall 

 We NSS Unit-I and the PG Department of Computer Science of Voorhees 

College have jointly conducted a special blood donation camp in association with CMCH, 

Vellore on 22.08.2019 at 2.30 pm in Cobb Hall. Voorhees College has been helping the needy 

patients from CMCH for a long period of years.  

 Dr. A. Nelson Vimalanathan, Principal i/c &Programme Officer NSS Unit-I 

inaugurated the camp followed by the greeting brought by Dr. J. Annie Kamala Florence, Vice-

Principal (Shift-I) and Dr. S. Caleb Noble Chandar, Bursar &Programme Officer NSS Unit-I. 

Nearly, 100 donors from NSS Unit-I and Department of Computer Science have donated blood 

on that day. The camp ended with the vote of thanks delivered by Prof. A. Russell Premraj 

Benjamin, Vice-Principal (Shift-II) & Head, Department of Computer Science. 

 

 



NSS BLOOD DONORS 
  

We, NSS Unit-I of Voorhees College feel immensely proud to report that apart from 

conducting and participating in the blood donation camps organized by NSS Units, various 

Departments of College, Red Ribbon Club, and NGOs like Rotary International, Lions Club, JCI, 

Rotaract and others, most of our NSS Volunteers have registered as voluntary blood donors and 

they have been doing this great service by donating blood to the needy patients from many 

hospitals particularly CMCH, Vellore. Awareness on blood donation and importance of being a 

blood donor are nurtured into the young minds with utmost concern and care for the nation 

 

 


